
The Ambassador of Itali, to the Secretary of State for External Affairs of
Canada

August 24, 1971

No. 02856

MISTER SECRETARY 0F STATE,

I have the honour of referring to your Note No. DFR 1513 of today's date,

having the following tenorn

(See Canadian Note No. DFR 1513 of August 24, 1971>

I have the honour of informing you that the Italian Government acceptS
the above-mentioned proposais and of confirming that your Note and this

reply constitute an Agreement between our Governments for the training ini
Canada of Italian Air Force crews effective January 1, 1970.

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration.

PAOLO PANSA CEDRONIO
Ambassadof


